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How are

bread and cake the
same? How are they
different?

Instructions: Put up this calendar in a visible place (e.g., on the fridge). Every day this month,
complete one of the listed activities. Draw a happy face in the box when you are done.

Play “I spy”



Tell your

with your helper.
Make sure to take
turns!

helper 3 things you
want to do during the
summer break.





Describe to

Plan a vacation.







What am I?

I live on a farm.
I am white and
soft.
My hair is used
to make wool.



Think of 5





How does

this person feel?

When do you feel this
way?

Name:_______________________________________





Think of 3



Think of 4









Pretend to:

dig a hole
fly like a bird
crawl
water a flower
climb a tree
touch something
slimy



What is the

What is it?
Where do you see it?
What does it look like?
What is it made of?
Why do you need it?

animals that do not
have a tail. Where
do you see them?

things that are the
same shape as a
ball. Draw them or
write down what
they are.

opposite of:

skinny

long

delicious









Think of

Think of 5

How are

your helper what a
banana looks like.

Where do you want to go?
How would you get there?
What would you do?

foods that come in a
box. How many of
them are in your
house? Can you write
or draw them?

another word for:

kind

violet

filthy

What is it?
Where do you see it?
What does it look like?
What is it made of?
Why do you need it?

things you can ride
on and make a
sentence for each.
Say, “I can ride on
a(n) ____.

ambulances and police
cars the same? How are
they different?















Play a board

Name 2 people

Pretend you

Think of 4

game with your
helper. Make sure to
take turns!

that are older than you.
Then name 2 that are
younger.

are a doctor. What
are 3 things a
doctor does?

animals that are
brown. Then draw a
picture of each.









How are a

cucumber and a carrot
the same? How are
they different?

with:





What rhymes
sit
face
guy
feel

Think of

another word for:

clever

squishy

sparkly

Think of 5

things you can eat at
a party. Which one do
you like the most?
Which one the least?

What am I?

 I am a food.
 I am cold and sweet.
 I melt in the sun.



What is the

opposite of:

cool

white

many

Pretend to:

 read a book
 swat a fly
 make cocoa



Think of 6

things that have
on/off switches.
Which ones do you
have in your house?
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Help Mom or

Dad wash the dishes.
What do we do
first/next/last?

